
 Action 

 
 

      

 
 

 
3236 Atlanta Highway | Dallas, Georgia 30132 | (770) 443-8000 | Fax (770) 443-8089  

Accredited by the AdvancEd Accreditation Commission 

Action needed by 

September 10th 

Welcome Back to School! 
 
We hope that your students’ year has kicked off well and they are enjoying being back in school.   We are 

reaching out with some important information regarding our school district’s federal grant funding and local 

educational programs.  

This year our School Nutrition Program will operate a Seamless Summer Option, which means all students are 

provided meals at no cost through June 2022.  A meal application is not required to receive the free meal 

benefit.    

However, the application is utilized for more than meal service.  Your children can benefit from many other 

services through the application process, including:   

 

Based on the guidelines below, your children may qualify, and your school needs your help.  

Review these income guidelines and if you 

qualify, please submit an online application 

by clicking on the link below before 

September 10th: 

APPLY HERE 

This application could lead to your children 

having access to: 

• Additional support programs at school 

• Additional technology or internet access 

• Discounts for college applications and tests 

• Access to scholarship opportunities 

Thank you for your time and your efforts to help our district provide your child the very best opportunities 

available! 

https://www.nlappscloud.com/Welcome.aspx?api=5e2c9f030eed71d6a237cb2b8dee25c8#loaded

